
Memo to: Board of Trustees 
Memo from: Derek Citty 
Date:  June 3, 2015 
Re:  Vandagriff Assistant Principal 
 

We are excited to announce Heather Street as our recommendation for the 2015-2016 Vandagriff 

Elementary Assistant Principal.   

At the March 16, 2015 Board meeting it was approved to move from a part time assistant principal for 

Vandagriff to a full time assistant principal position.  The position was posted and we had eighty-six 

candidates apply who met the minimum and preferred requirements that include a Master’s degree, the 

appropriate administrator certification, and a minimum of three years as a classroom teacher.  From this 

pool of eighty-six applicants, seventeen were given a phone interview screener.  Eight individuals were 

then invited in for a formal interview that consisted of a three person interview team.  We conducted 

full reference checks on the eight applicants.  Six applicants (two internal, four external) were approved 

for the AP pool for the Vandagriff principal to consider and conduct a second round of interviews before 

making her recommendation to the superintendent.   

Heather Street’s educational background includes:   

 A Bachelor of Science in Biology/Criminal Justice from the Texas Christian University  

 A Master of Education Administration from Tarleton State University  
 
Heather Street’s career highlights:  

 Three years as a 5th grade science teacher at Western Hills Elementary where she 
was promoted to Lead Science Teacher 

 Five years as the Lead Behavioral Specialist at Luella Merrett Elementary 

 Hired in 2014 as Aledo ISD‘s District Behavioral Intervention Specialist 
 
Heather currently resides in Weatherford.   Heather and her husband George have four children, two of 
which attend Coder.  Her husband, George, is an executive at Haliburton.    

 

 


